
Application for Graduate Assistantship Funding 

 

Applications due by:  May 15 

 

We are seeking full-time Graduate Teaching/Research Assistants to perform teaching -related or research-related 

assignments to benefit the Early Childhood Education faculty and program.   

 

Position requires a full-time enrollment (9 hrs/semester, including summer which equals 27 hrs per year) as a 

doctoral Early Childhood Education student in good standing.  Full-time UAB employees are not eligible for these 

funds.  

 

The award also requires that you be available to work 20 hrs/week on assigned tasks. 

 

 

Return this completed form, along with a CV to:  James Ernest at jernest@uab.edu  

 

1. Full Name and Blazer ID:  

  

 

2. Mailing address and preferred phone number:  

 

 

3. Name of ECE Faculty Advisor (if assigned, and if different from James Ernest):  

 

 

4. Anticipated term you plan to complete program requirements: 

 

 

5. What year were you admitted to the program? 

 

 

6. Cumulative GPA for completed graduate course work: 

 

 

7. GRE or MAT score: 

 

8. As of Fall 2016, how many hours would you have left to take in the program? 

 

 

9. Are you currently employed? 

 

a. If YES, how many hours do you work each week? 

b. Will you continue this employment if offered a Graduate Assistantship? 

 

10. What other financial aid do you receive from UAB as a graduate student? 

 

 

 

11. Are you interested in teaching early childhood education course(s)? 

 

a. If yes, what content area (math, science, literacy, etc.) do you feel most competent to teach? Do 

you feel competent to teach ECE assessment, language experiences, home visitation, organizing 

programs, child development/family relations or infant/toddler/preschool classes.  

 

  

 

mailto:jernest@uab.edu


12. Are you interested in assisting faculty with research and training projects? Have you been involved in 

research or training projects in the past? 

 

 

Please attach a CV 

 

 

 

 

Award notification will be announced by May 30. 


